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Administrative Council Meeting 
The Administrative Council has changed the 

day of their monthly meetings, from the 2nd 

Thursday to the 3rd Thursday of each 

month.. 

The change was needed because the informa-

tion required from the bank doesn’t arrive in 

time for the meeting. 

Please note the following dates for future 

meetings: 

January 19, February 16, March15, April 19, 

May 17, June 21, July 19, August 16, Sept. 20, 

Oct.18, Nov. 15 and Dec. 20. 

 
SHORELINE TIDINGS: A MONTHLY NEWSLETTER OF Shoreline United Methodist Church 

14511 25th Ave. NE., Shoreline, WA. 98155   Phone: 206-363-3040 

Prepared by  Sharon Shope with articles furnished by members and information from the wider church family.  

Articles and other items are invited.  Deadline: Last week of each month. 

                Open  Sew 
A  mostly new workshop is began on Saturday,  January 14  and is not be limited to 

Quilting. 

This workshop is an extension of the Quilting workshop that Nellie Ann Mills and 

Joan Campton started  last year.  Now, you are invited to bring any needle work project you are 

doing or want to do.  It includes Crocheting, Knitting, Embroidery, Quilting, etc.  Bring what 

you need and join the fun on February 11 at 10am to 2pm. All abilities are welcome.  Joan  and 

Nellie Ann   will be here to  assist you if you need help.  The 2nd Saturday of every month is 

reserved for this fun workshop, please join us! 

Dates to Remember 
 Ash Wednesday 

Feb. 12  

Service at 7 PM 
                                                                      

 

Mary Magdalene 

April 21, July 28, October 6 

 

 

Worship Committee 
Date for next meeting will be decided soon 

Please watch for notice 

Pastor Michele wants to start a new PRAYER CHAIN.   

Watch for more information about this 


